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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, JANUARY 14, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Tues. 1/15  Attention Sonora!  If you want to guarantee your yearbook purchase, you must 

buy your yearbook by January 18
th

.  After January 18
th

, we cannot guarantee 

that you will be able to buy a yearbook.  We must place our order by that date 

and we will only order a very few extra yearbooks, which will be sold on a first 

come, first served basis.  After that, there will be no more yearbooks for sale.  

We have sold out early three years in a row, so buy your yearbook by January 

18
th

 to make sure you don’t miss out!   

Mon. 1/14  Greetings seniors!  Did you miss out on the chance to sign up for a Counseling 

100 course?  Good news!  A few spots have opened up in the second and third 

sessions.  If you are still interested in signing up, please come to the Guidance 

Office to pick up the required paperwork.  Don't wait as these spots will fill up 

fast! 

Tues. 1/15  The Teen Advisory Board at the La Habra Library plans library events and 

volunteer opportunities.  Students who are interested are welcome to attend the 

next TAB meeting this Wednesday, January 16
th

, from 3:20 to 4:20 p.m.   

Mon. 1/14  Attention all students:  There will be a lock down drill sometime this week.  

We want you to be aware of this so you are not alarmed, but you will not be 

told the exact date.  Please remember all drills need to be taken seriously.  We 

must know exactly what needs to happen in the event of a real emergency.  If 

you have any questions, see Mrs. Barry. 

Mon. 1/14  Hey, everyone!  Don’t forget to come out to GCC today at lunch in Room 330, 

Mr. Brem’s room.  GCC is an open club and we want to hear your thoughts and 

opinions.  We hope to see you there! 

Wed. 1/16  The Miss La Habra Pageant will take place on Saturday, March 23
rd

 at 6:00 

p.m. at the La Habra Community Center.    The pageant is open to girls who are 

between the ages of 17 and 21 and either live or attend school within the city of 

La Habra or La Habra Heights.  Past queens and princesses are not eligible to 

participate again.  Applications are available at the Activities window at break 

or lunch.  They must be turned in no later than Friday, January 25
th

.     

Mon. 1/14  Attention all students:  Stay dry and in from the rain by coming out to FCA in 

the theater.  It’s always a great way to hang out with friends and get some 

inspiration to start your week off right.  Hope to see all of you at lunch! 
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